
 

 

Route 34 Opry Mills Detour 
 

Effective November 6, 2023 
 

 
 
Effective Monday, November 6, 2023, and continuing until further notice, Route 34 Opry 
Mills will no longer stop at the Walton Lane Park & Ride.   
 

• Buses traveling to and from Opry Mills and Gallatin Pike will travel via Hart Lane. 

• Buses will now travel on Gallatin Pike between Briley Parkway and Hart Lane in 
both directions.   

• Passengers can transfer to/from Route 56 Gallatin Pike at the stops between 
Hart Lane and Broadmoor.   

 
For more information, please visit WeGoTransit.com or contact Customer Care at 615-
862-5950. 
 
 

 To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. Para 
solicitar información en un formato alternativo, llame al Coordinador de ADA al 615-862-5950.  
 

https://www.wegotransit.com/community/service-changes/

